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November 17, 2020 

 

Dear AHSD25 Families and Staff: 

Governor Pritzker’s November 13 ​Disaster Declaration​ provides that, for purposes of the Open Meetings Act 
virtual-meeting provision, public health concerns currently render in-person attendance of more than 10 people at 
the regular meeting location not feasible.  In addition, with our November 19​th​ meeting being on the same night 
as Parent-Teacher Conferences, we do not have a space for an overflow room.  

Therefore, this week’s meeting will be limited to the Board members being in-person, but community members 
will only be able to attend remotely by watching the livestream of the meeting.  

Anyone who has a public comment is welcome to submit their comment using the following process: 

Please submit public comments to the Board's Recording Secretary, Lana O'Brien, via email (​lobrien@sd25.org​) 
by noon (12:00 p.m.) on the day of the meeting. Please include your name and address, and note in the 
subject line "Public Comment for Board Meeting". 

Comments received by noon on the day of the meeting will be read aloud at the meeting. ​Please note that 
multiple comments with similar content, will be grouped by category and the categories will be announced 
at the meeting.​ All comments submitted and received before the start of the Board meeting will be shared in 
writing with the Board and be posted to the website the day after the meeting. 

This meeting will be streamed live, via YouTube at this link: ​https://youtu.be/E-VkZYubnOA 

Meeting Details: 
Thursday, November 19 @ 7:30 pm 
Live meeting with only Board members present 
Link to stream: ​https://youtu.be/E-VkZYubnOA 

Thank you, 

 

Lori Bein, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
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